
 

 

June 7, 2024 

In compliance with the Town of Ingersoll Retail Cannabis Store Policy Statement, notice 

has been received from the Alcohol and Gaming Commission of Ontario (AGCO) for an 

application undergoing public notice for cannabis retail authorization within an identified 

‘sensitive’ area within the Town’s municipal boundaries.  

The application concerns a proposed retail cannabis store at 120 Thames St. N. Unit 1, 

located within 100 m. of the Fusion Youth Centre.  

As a result, notice is provided to the public of the application and that an objection will 

be filed with the AGCO from the Corporation of the Town of Ingersoll.  

Members of the public may file similar objections through the following link:  

https://www.iagco.agco.ca/prod/pub/en/Default.aspx?PossePresentation=NewProtest&

PosseObjectDef=o_ABC_Protest&PosseObjectId=155204466#PosseWizard1 

The deadline for objections is June 17, 2024. 

Questions about the Town’s Retail Cannabis Store Policy are to be directed to 

clerks@ingersoll.ca  

 
 

Danielle Richard 
Clerk  
Town of Ingersoll  
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